
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
 
SUBLETTE, KS                                              JULY 2, 2018  
   
The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in regular session at 
City Hall at 7:00 p.m. with Mayor Lawrence Hoerman presiding and the 
following members of the City Council present: James Barber, Leon Birney, 
Dylan Shotton and Sterling Hall.  Also present were City Attorney Lynn 
Koehn, City Superintendent Daylen Elsey, Sheriff Troy Briggs and City Clerk 
Jeannie Trigg. Visitor was Laynee Koehn. 

The minutes of the last regular meeting and special meeting were approved as distributed 
with a motion by Councilmember Shotton, seconded by Councilmember Hall.   The motion 
carried 4-0 
    
Sheriff Troy Briggs was present to give the monthly law enforcement report.  He reported 
on doings and happenings within the City.  He discussed dogs.  
 
Superintendent Elsey gave the monthly water report.  He reported on crack and street 
sealing.   
 
The Council discussed water rights. 
 
The Council discussed nuisances.  A motion was made by Councilmember Shotton, 
seconded by Councilmember Hall to have Attorney Koehn issue a letter for a nuisance 
violation for 505 West Carson and 509 North Inman.  The motion carried 4-0, with 
Councilmember Birney abstaining. 
 
The Council reviewed and approved Chapters 1-2 of City Code Book, with the exception 
of adding the Pit Bull Dog Ordinance. 
 
A motion was made by Councilmember Birney seconded by Councilmember Shotton to 
approve and allow payment of the bills as distributed.  The motion carried 4-0. 
  
Councilmember Shotton made a motion to adjourn at 8:57 p.m., seconded by 
Councilmember Barber.  The motion carried 4-0. 
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